
UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Week 10: Wednesday June 27th– Reports and Open Day: 10.30am assembly. 

You are welcome to come and share lunch with us at 10am before the assembly. 

A bus will be provided for those needing a lift. Let Dean or Crissie know. 

Week 11: NAIDOC Week- (more events will be advertised next newsletter) 

 Monday July 2nd– Warlawurru CS School Sports: Shire Oval starts 

8.30am finishes by 11.00am. All welcome. 

 Wednesday July 4th– Bush Trip: painting, dancing and other activities at 

the Elvire River from 8.00 till 12.00. 

 Friday July 6th– Last day of term 2. 
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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  

School Photos were taken today. 

Thanks to all who returned the 

payment papers. When the photos 

are ready, there will be another 

chance to order photos. Here is a 

photo of our whole school. If 

your child is missing, WHY? 

A PAThS “Star of the Day” is chosen each day at War-

lawurru School. Please ask your child if they were chosen 

today. 

Anger is a feeling we get when things 

aren’t the way we want them. Feeling 

angry is okay, but we have to be careful 

what we do while we’re angry. 
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Our school enrolment is 

61students. 
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Last week at Red Hill! 

“Zechariah asked for a writing pad 

and wrote, “His name is John”.      

   Luke 1: 57-66 

 

         Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 

Each morning after our prayer, a child 

is chosen from each class, and a 

member of staff is chosen as well, as 

our “PAThS  Kid of the Day”. The 

chosen child receives a sticker and 

has some special responsibilities for 

the day. We choose one of these chil-

dren and say and record compliments 

about them. We try hard to use their 

name and to say the compliment to 

them. Eg. “Graham, you have very 

nice handwriting”. Before we go back 

to our classrooms, we raise our hands 

and sing The Blessing Song over 

these children. It reminds us that God 

made us all special, but we sometimes 

need to celebrate this to remember it.  

Walter, Nasha, Peter, George and Mr Graham 

were chosen on Wednesday as our “PAThS Kids 

of the Day.” 

Our School Sports will be held on 

the town oval on Monday July 2nd 

between 8.00am and 10.30am. There 

will be running races and games for 

all the students. Parents and families 

are very welcome to attend. Students 

will need to come to school first so 

we can put them in their teams for 

the day. 
Happy students on Sports Day 2010. 

Congratulations to all 

the children who re-

ceived Bronze or Silver 

Reading Certificates 

last week. Children 

read each day and re-

cord the number of 

books they read. 

Bronze awards = 25 

books, Silver awards = 

50 books read. 


